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Hello and welcome to our Spring Term 2 issue of the Attendance Matters Newsletter.  

Leave of Absence Requests 

Reminder:  We ask all parents/carers to ensure that all requests for absences in term time which are 
not for unplanned illness or planned medical/health related appointments complete the Leave of 
Absence Request form. The form can be found on our website using the link provided:   

https://copnorprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/Leave-of-Absence-Form-2016.pdf 

All requests are then considered by Mr Johnson in advance of the absence and parent/carers will be 
notified of the outcome in writing. 

We would like to remind you that it is not possible to authorise Family Holidays or Trips in term time 
but we do need to be made aware of them in advance. 

The Department for Education require us to mark any unexplained absences unauthorised. 

 

 

 

 

Whole School Attendance 

Spring Term: _95.22% 

 

Alliance  95.22% 

Mary Rose 93.79% 

Victory             96.05% 

Warrior      95.70% 

 

68% of our children have 

personally achieved 96% or 

above in our Spring term. 

  

     Attendance Matters. Every day counts. 

ON TIME – ON TARGET 

As a school we aim for 96% 

attendance which is the 

national average. 

For more information on our attendance 

policy at Copnor Primary School 

 

Please click on the logo below 

 

 

 

https://copnorprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/Leave-of-Absence-Form-2016.pdf
https://copnorprimary.co.uk/our-school/attendance-opening-times/

